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Representative Ugenti-Rita Appointed to Leadership 

Position for National Foundation of Women 

Legislators  
 

STATE CAPITOL, PHOENIX – Representative Michelle Ugenti-Rita (R-23) has been 

appointed to serve on the 2017 Nominating Committee for the National Foundation for Women 
Legislators (NFWL), a non-partisan organization focusing on the needs of elected women at the 

state, county, and local levels.  
 
“I am honored to accept this leadership position for the National Foundation for Women 

Legislators,” said Representative Ugenti-Rita. “Being the oldest non-partisan organization 

addressing the needs of elected women, I am proud to contribute to the legacy of NFWL.” 

 

Elected women from across the nation will gather November 14-18 in Minneapolis, MN for 
NFWL’s Annual Conference to identify effective solutions to some of the nation’s most timely 

and pressing issues. 
 

Representative Ugenti-Rita has been a member of NFWL since 2014, when she attended the 
Philadelphia, PA convention, and will hold her new leadership position until the end of 2017.  
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